Dear brothers are sisters on Morningside Bible church.
Thank you for sending me to the navigator's international council (1C24).

It was an extraordinary experience that has profoundly impacted my life. | believe it will
play a pivotal role in transforming ministry in Cameroon and beyond. The conference's
emphasis on effectively passing the Calling, Core values and vision (termed the Core)
of the navigators to the next generation was particularly inspiring.

Beyond the invaluable connections forged with the seventy attendees, four key
takeaways resonated with me:

1. Living the Core Intentionally: | must consistently and visibly embody the Core
principles in my dalily life.

2. Intentional Disciple-Making: | must actively model the Core for the next generation
and engage them in Scripture to ground their faith biblically.

3. Early Engagement: | need to begin investing in young disciples early in their spiritual
journeys within Navigators.

4. Community Impact: | must challenge both myself and the next generation to live out
the Core in their communities.

| am grateful for this opportunity and excited to apply these insights to my Ministry in
Cameroon and beyond.

Sincerely,

Vincent and Mary Taniform



